
 
 

GLS / C / 654-23 CIRCULAR 17th April 2022 

‘Eid-Al-Fitr’ holiday 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Please note that on account of Eid- Al-Fitr, the school will remain closed from 

Thursday, 20th April to    Sunday, 23rd April 2023.  

 

Monday, 24th April will be a holiday subject to the moon sighting and according to the 

media announcements from UAE government. Please refer to the media 

announcements. 

Wishing you all a very happy and blessed Eid-Al-Fitr in advance. 

Warm regards, 

 
 

 Alexander Asha                                   ألكسندر آشا
 Principal                                                ةسردملا ةريدم

  نلتا سيئرال
 egnaCh temaiCl - redaeL evitucexE    خانملا ير غت - يذف 


